
 
 

Week ending 
24/11/17

Daisy Class
Elmer and the 'S' 

sound.

Library
We have been visiting the library for 

two weeks now! The children have 
shown such enthusiasm to borrow a 

book and they enjoyed looking at the 
Fern Hill Forest in the library! We 
visit the library on a Wednesday. 

Please make sure library books are in 
book bags on this day ready to be 

swapped for a brand new book!

Sound of the week
We learnt our first sound of the 

week this week! 's'! We had so much 
fun thinking of different things 

starting with the 's' sound. We used 
our looking eyes and listening ears to 
explore Daisy class. We made squishy 

spaghetti paintings and made 
playdough snakes and sausages! 

Parent Helpers            
Story Storks 

Thank you to those of you who 
have volunteered to help us on 
our Story Storks trip. We still 
require a few more adults for 
the afternoon trip, so please 

let the Daisy team know if you 
can help. Thank you!            
(5th December)

Teddy Tennis

Every Friday we have been 
lucky enough to have Teddy 
Tennis come and play tennis 

games with us. We have had so 
much fun learning tennis skills 

with Josh Bear and Callum 
Bear!

Don't forget! 

5th December - Story Storks
7th December (11am and 
2.30pm) - Daisy Christmas 

Concert
12th December - (DAISY AM 
CLOSED - ALL children in for 
PM) - Christmas party and panto

Elmer
We have been having so much fun 

learning with Elmer again this 
week and we even got to make our 
very own Elmer the elephant. We 

made yummy biscuits and used 
colourful sprinkles to make them 

look just like Elmer! 


